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THE WARRIORS ARE REINSTATED TO AA 

 

Stoney Creek Minor Hockey Association are excited to announce the return of AA hockey to the 
community of Stoney Creek. Effective for the upcoming 2022/2023 season, the Stoney Creek 
Warriors Hockey Club will return to AA competition. SCMHA has fought tremendously hard to 
maintain the integrity and identity of the Warriors over the course of the last 3 years. We are pleased 
to announce that for the upcoming season all Warriors representative teams will return to their 
original AA status. All players that reside within the Stoney Creek representative boundaries as 
outlined with the OMHA will be considered eligible to participate in AA team tryouts for the upcoming 
season. 

Tryouts dates will be available on our calendars and all registration portals will be accessible in the 
coming days. More pertinent information will follow as it relates to eligibility, costs, and league 
information. Representative team and tryout information will be found on our website www.scmha.ca 
and we encourage everyone to continually follow our website and social media platforms for further 
information as it becomes available. 

We would like to thank everyone who has supported us during these times and are looking forward 
to what the future holds. Stoney Creek Minor Hockey will continue to be dedicated and an advocate 
of influence in our constantly evolving sport. We will put forward every effort to promote positive 
change and growth and establish ourselves as once again a dominate program within the hockey 
community. As well, we would like to thank the OMHA for their continued support and belief in the 
changes that we have made and will continue to make for the betterment of the sport within our 
community. 

We look forward to seeing everyone at the rink. 

WE ARE WARRIORS 
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